
November 13, 2008

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter certifi es that Christine Liu, Overseas Education Consulting 
(Shanghai) Co., Ltd (OEC) is authorized to promote and recruit students 
for the International Foundation Program (IFP) offered by New College, 
University of Toronto.  

The International Foundation Program (IFP) is a unique offering that 
combines acceptance to the Faculty of Arts and Science with intensive 
English language instruction. The IFP is available to academically qualifi ed 
international secondary school students whose English profi ciency scores 
do not meet the University of Toronto’s entrance requirements. Successful 
completion of the IFP will guarantee admission to the Faculty of Arts and 
Science with one full credit.

Kind Regards,

Kevin Frey
Director, International Foundation Program
New College, University of Toronto


